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     Our 19th Year of Boating Fun

Happy New Year

Next Monthly Meeting

Every January, the normal, first Monday of the month, Club meeting is
combined with the Change of Watch Party.  This year the Change of Watch
Party is on January 15th (see details later in this Newsletter) and thus
there will not be a meeting on Monday, January 3rd.

COMMODORE’S CORNER

Hi everyone,

  This is the last article that I will write for the Newsletter as your
Commodore and I would like to thank everyone for all the support you gave
me in making this a very memorable year. For the last two years I have
been Commodore and with the help of my Bridge it has been more fun than
work, I owe my thanks to each and every one of them.

  Charlene Powell is the new Commodore and she brings with her a wealth of
knowledge, as she has been both Treasurer and Secretary. George Mayer is
her Vice-Commodore and even though he has never held an office he has many
years of experience with the Yacht Club. Sharon Roesch will continue as
the Treasurer. For the last year she has done an excellent job as the
Treasurer and she will be a real asset to the new Bridge. Dawn Kressly is
the new Secretary and she will have all the help she needs in doing her
duties from the members that have served in that position in the past.
Charlene has already started planning for next year and it looks like it
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is going to be a good one. Remember, when she comes around asking for your
help that it is your club and only you can make it what you want it to be.

  Next month I will turn over the guidance of the club to Charlene at the
annual Change of Watch party. It will be at the Redland Country Club, your
menu choices are Prime Rib or Chicken Fricassees, and the
cost will be $25 for members and $35 for guests. We will
have an open bar one hour before dinner and one hour after
dinner. Entertainment will be music and lights from ALL
RHYTHMS DJ Juan Calil. Send me your reservations, check and
dinner choice ASAP.

  That’s all from me for now, so may your winds be light
and your seas smooth.

     Past Commodore Bill

Editor’s Note

A year ago at this time I was asking you to assist your new Editor and
give him your support.  Well here I am, still putting out the Newsletter.
Once again, this will be my last edition of the Newsletter.  George and
Annie McDermot will take over with the next edition.  I have already
apologized to those I may have offended prior to 2004, so in the event
that I also offended some of you during the past year, Sorry about that,
it certainly wasn’t intentional.

Seriously, it has been enjoyable, but I am ready for a break.  Please give
George and Annie the same great support as you gave me.  You can forward
Newsletter information to them at GMcDermot@komatsuklc.com

    Bill Zinn, Ex Editor

Remembering Lynn Sinnamon

Long time Homestead
Yacht Club member Lynn
Sinnamon passed away on
Friday, December 3rd at
the age of 79.  We will
all miss Lynn’s warm
smile and friendly
Hello.  Our deepest
sympathy goes out to
Peter and Teresa, and
the rest of Lynn’s
family.
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Minutes of Last Meeting

The minutes of the December meeting of the Homestead Yacht Club were not
available for inclusion in this Newsletter.

Treasurer’s Report for the Month ending November 30, 2004

Beginning Balance 5190.98

Income:
50/50 November (No Show)   00.00
New Member Dues 305.00
Reimburse for Coral Ridge
(Burnitz & Temkin)                 263.30
BBQ  ($5 per member)            325.00
Ship Store  223.00
Total            1116.30

Expenses:
Sunshine  (Zinn & Clark)        106.96
BBQ – Boos  679.74
Total  786.70

Ending Balance November 30, 2004  5520.58

Note: The November Event cost HYC $354.74 with 50 members & 5 Guests attending
Sharon Roesch, Treasurer

Membership Renewal Time

It is that time of the year again, HYC memberships expire on December 31st,
and so it is renewal time.  Renewal fee is $60.  A membership form has
been included in this Newsletter.  The form can also be downloaded from
our web site.  Please complete the form and forward it along your $60 to
Membership Chairperson, Dwayne Powell. The information you enter on this
form is used to prepare the Club’s rosters/directories/phone books, so
please be accurate and provide all the requested information, even if it
hasn’t changed since last year.
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Come one come all to the annual HYC Change of Watch

Where:
Redland Country Club

When:
January 15, 2005 from 7:00 P.M. till you drop

Entertainment:
ALL RHYTHMS Professional DJ Juan Calil

Beverages:
Open Bar 7pm to 8pm and 9pm to 10pm

Food:
Choice of Prime Rib or Chicken Fricassees

All for the measly sum of $25 per member and $35 for each guest

Make your reservation early, just send your check (payable to HYC) to:
Bill Clemons
662 SE 22 Dr

Homestead, Fl 33033
Please indicate your choice of dinner

Reservations need to be made no later than 1/10/05
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Homestead Bayfront Yacht Club
Membership Application

New___ Renewal___

Captain:____________________________________ Mate:________________________________
                                                               

Street:__________________________________________________________________________

City:______________________________________State:________________Zip:______________

Home Phone:________________________________ Work Phone:__________________________

Other Phones:________________________________________________(Cel, Boat, Etc, please specify)

E-Mail Address:___________________________________________________________________

Name of Vessel:___________________________________________ Power_______ Sail________

Size:  Length:                        Beam:                     Draft:_______

Location:                                             _____________(Marina name/Home/etc)  Dock & Slip:__________

NOTE: The above information is used to prepare the club roster and to forward the monthly
newsletter and other club information to you, so please be as complete and accurate as possible.

Membership Policy
Dues: There is a $20 initiation fee, plus annual dues of $60.  The annual dues for new members are
prorated at $5 per month from February to October.  If joining in November or December, new
members pay the prorated dues for the present year, plus dues for the following year, plus the $20
initiation fee ($90 if joining in Nov and $85 if in Dec).   Renewal fee is $60 regardless of month
paid.
Membership:  Membership privileges extend to member’s spouse or significant other, children under
21 residing in the house, and parents residing with the member.  Single members pay member rates
when bringing a guest to a club event.

I have read and understand the above membership policy.

Signature:                                                        ____ Date:____________________

Mail this form along with your check made payable to
Homestead Yacht Club to:

Dwayne Powell, Membership Chairperson
12905 SW 116 Court,  Miami, Fl,  33176-8354


